
   

June 15, 2010    

To Whom It May Concern:  

It is with great pleasure that we recommend Aulda. She was wonderful with my newborn 
son and my two-year old son. She displayed and shared a wealth of expertise in working 
with my children and also helped our growing family adjust to the new addition.  

It was so enjoyable and easy to have her join our household. She is very helpful, 
responsible, knowledgeable and prompt. She is a special person whose hands-on care will 
be welcomed by any new mom.  

I am happy to act as a reference.  

Sincerely, 
Christopher & Jamie 
New York, NY    

      


